
No Patience Safety Policy
At No Patience Fishing, we are committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of our
customers, employees, and the environment. We believe that safety is everyone’s
responsibility and we have implemented the following policies to ensure a safe and
enjoyable experience for all:

Safety Equipment

We provide all necessary safety equipment such as life jackets, first aid kits, and
emergency flares on board all our vessels. We ensure that all safety equipment is
properly maintained and in good working condition before each trip.

Vessel Maintenance

We have a comprehensive maintenance schedule for all our vessels to ensure they are
seaworthy and in compliance with all relevant safety regulations. All our vessels are
inspected regularly by qualified marine surveyors.

Crew Training

All our crew members are trained in first aid, emergency response, and all relevant
safety procedures. They are also trained in proper vessel handling and navigation to
ensure the safety of all passengers.

Weather Monitoring

We closely monitor weather conditions before and during each trip. If weather
conditions are deemed unsafe, we may cancel or postpone a trip to ensure the safety of
our customers and crew.

Customer Briefing

Before each trip, we provide a comprehensive safety briefing to all our customers. This
briefing covers important safety information such as the location of safety equipment,
emergency procedures, and any specific safety considerations for the trip.

Customer Responsibility

We expect our customers to follow all safety instructions provided by our crew members
and to take responsibility for their own safety while on board. Customers must wear life



jackets at all times while on deck and follow any specific safety instructions provided by
our crew.

Environmental Responsibility

We are committed to protecting the environment and minimizing our impact on marine
ecosystems. We follow all relevant environmental regulations and encourage our
customers to respect marine life and the environment while on board.

By following these policies, we aim to provide a safe and enjoyable experience for all
our customers while minimizing risks and protecting the environment. We welcome any
feedback or suggestions on how we can improve our safety policies and procedures.


